PULASKI COUNTY SPECIAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

925 East Dixon Road, Little Rock; AR 72206 +501:234.2000 « Website:pcssd.org

January 10, 2024
Mrs. Summons,

This letter serves to officially notify you that at the conclusion of the 23-24 school year, Pulaski
County Special School District will rescind its charter and all waivers associated with its charter
for the DRIVEN Virtual Academy (DVA). During its existence, DVA was able to meet the unique needs
of our district's students and their families. Hence, we have benefited significantly from the
conversion charter. Note that we genuinely appreciate the support your office has provided during
this time and remain confident that Pulaski County Special School District will continue to provide
a quality education to students throughout our district in uniquely personalized, inspiring, and
impactful ways.

Dr. Charles McNulty
Superintendent of Schools



